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Treasurer’s Report for May 31, 2016 

There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of May. 

 

 “Chaps in Chaps” – Final Concert Report 

o Heidelberg – May 7, 2016 

 47 attended 

 $492.00 donated 

o Penn State – May 14, 2016 

 23 attended (14 full, 4 senior, 5 were 5th section) 

 $258.00 profit 

o Penn State – May 15, 2016 

 46 attended 

 $295.00 donated 

o Grand Totals 

 116 total attendance 

 $1045.00 profit 

 NOTE – Comparing the two Penn State concerts this year to last year: 

 2016 – 69 attending; $553 profit 

 2015 – 43 attending; $430 profit 

 

 2015-16 HGMC Memberships 

o As of May 21, 2016 there is only one signer remaining that needs to make final payment on their 

2015-16 season dues. 

 

 GALA 2016 Updates 

o I updated the Chorus’ biography for GALA 2016 as of May 20, 2016. This was requested by GALA of 

all choruses as most were dated and left over from 2012.   

o The Chorus has lost $275 in registration fees because of one member backing out of GALA 2016.  I 

placed it on the “marketplace” through GALA, but there were no takers in purchasing.  

o I still need confirmation from one member regarding their attendance in Denver.  I only have until 

June 6, 2016 before all hotel items are locked in place and no further changes can be made! 

 

 All treasurer reports are attached. 

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on May 21, 2016. 


